
 

Date: June 29, 2018 

 

 

Federal Communications Commission 

Authorization and Evaluation Division 

7435 Oakland Mills Road 

Columbia, MD 21046 

 

 

RE: Application for Class II Permissive Change 

FCC ID: N7NAR7582 

 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

 

This is to request a Class II permissive change for FCC ID: N7NAR7582, originally granted on 

05/31/2017. 

 

The major change filed under this application is:  

 

1. Adding one Low Pass Filter to suppress the 2nd /3rd harmonics of LTE B13. 

2. Improved the PCB grounding. 

3. Remove LTE B20 Duplexer(FIL1801) and relative RF matching components. 

 

For the detail changes, please refer to the attachment of this letter. 

 

We have verified the all the items in FCC for LTE B13, and RSE for all the other bands, make 

sure the new hardware has the same performance with the original FCC ID. 

 

 

If you have any questions regarding this application, please feel free to contact me. 

 

Best Regards 

 

 
 

Suzi Lan 

Sr. Certification Engineer 


